
 

4th November 2022   
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Cinderella   
Municipal Hall, Colne   

Thursday 12th January 2023  
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have booked tickets for pupils in Reception and Year 1 
to go to the performance of Cinderella at The Municipal Hall, Colne on Thursday 12th January 
2023.  
 
The performance is at 1pm and finishes at approximately 3.30pm. The children will be 
transported by coach and they will be back at Sabden Primary School ready for collection at 
4.15pm.     
 
The children will need to wear full school uniform. 
 
The school has subsidised part of this trip, but we are asking for a donation of £15.00 per child.  
This has been added to ParentPay and please note the payment deadline is 9th December 2022 
@ 1pm.  Please also tick the consent box on ParentPay.     
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs Jackson  
 
 
 
 


